Anglo-Catalan Society

58 Hurst Lane Cumnor Oxford

27 de febrer de 1973

Dear Alan,

Your letter of the 22nd with the proofs arrived today. Pretty much of a snail-pace for a first-class letter!

Except for one I had already spotted all the corrections you marked. There will be no trouble about them.

I had already spent some time trying to work out the two lines at the bottom of the cover, and short of changing the text, which is impossible, there is no way of moving the Collo- to the next line. Today, with the brilliant sunshine came a better idea. I am moving these two lines to the bottom of page 2 of the cover! It won't matter so much the division of Colloquium, and the cover will look better without it.

The pages will be numbered at the bottom of the page between square brackets. I have altered the sequence of the pages, so that the "Addresses of Contributors" will be gegin on page 7, and follow on to 8. It will look nicer this way.

We leaves on the 10th, so if there is any last minute thing, you can still write to me, provided the Post Office does not think otherwise.

I have been in touch with Norton (we went to Cambridge the Saturday before last), and have already sent him a list of the books and manuscripts they can have from me for the exhibition. I have also seen Heffer's, and made the necessary arrangements.

Fins a la tornada,

ben cordialment,

John